
 On April 6, 2017, I attended the 2017 National Conference on Undergraduate Research at 
the University of Memphis. While there, I presented a poster on my research investigating the 

wireless network jamming problem, a common topic in the field of operations research in 
industrial engineering. I was thrilled to present the research on which I had been working for 

more than six months under the tutelage of Dr. Hugh Medal.  
 
 My attendance would not have been possible without the kind assistance of the Shackouls 

Honors College. I am quite appreciative of the Travel Award that I was granted by Dr. Seth 
Oppenheimer on behalf of the Shackouls Honors College.  


